
16. STREET BANNERS IN SUBURBS

The Community Manager reported on the placement of street banners in suburbs,
with particular reference to the request by the Shirley Community Centre
Committee who had suggested banners outside the Centre and other community
facilities.  The Board decided to support the provision of street banners in
suburban shopping centres and outside local community facilities and asked that
this be conveyed to the Community Services Committee in conjunction with the
report being prepared for its September meeting, containing information relating
to feasibility and costs.


